
In response to the need for healthy meals for kids due to COVID-19, the 

Boys & Girls Clubs of Inland Valley in partnership with The Lighthouse 

will be providing FREE dinner and snack for all children 18& under. 

 

When: Beginning March 30,2020 

Mon-Fri., 4:30-5:15pm 

Where: Boys & Girls Club-Perris Clubhouse 

904 S. “D”  Street 

Perris, CA 92570 

• All meals must be taken to go; no congregate (on-site) feeding is allowed. 

• Safe, social distancing practices will be used for Drive- Thru & Walk- Up 

meal distribution. 

 

This INSTITUITION IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER  

     


